


SPECIAL RECOGNITION
David Jewell, the HS principal, introduced these exceptional 
students and the Board of Education recognized National 
Merit Scholarship Finalists Noah Koehn and Gracie Meade 
and Academic All-State honorees Madison Lake and Gracie 
Meade.

The board voted to set a Special Board Meeting on May 
25 at 12 p.m. at the Piedmont Learning Center Conference 
Room regarding the sale of $9,020,000 of Taxable Combined 
Purpose Building Bonds.

Katie Cornman made a motion to set the meeting for May 
25, 2022, at 12 p.m. at the Piedmont Learning Center 
Conference Room. Steven Cox seconded. The board voted 
“Yes” unanimously.

The board heard the suspension appeal of A.M., a student 
of Piedmont Public Schools. Steven Cox made the motion to 
uphold the suspension and Greg Duffy seconded. The board 
voted unanimously to uphold the 44-day suspension. 

The board unanimously voted to approve the consent 
agenda, which included an activity fund account for the new 
agriculture education program, numerous overnight trip 
requests for athletics, the purchase of a portable building for 
use at Piedmont Intermediate, and three new job descriptions 
(Director of Elementary Curriculum & Instruction, Director of 
Secondary Curriculum & Instruction, Administrative Assistant - 
Substitute Scheduler). The vote was motioned by Greg Duffy 
and seconded by Steven Cox. 

The board unanimously approved the rehiring of the 
submitted list of certified and support employees for the 
2022-2023 school year, along with several new hires including 
Julie Horton as the agriculture education teacher, and Tyler 
Bodell as Stone Ridge Elementary Principal. The vote was 
motioned by Steven Cox and seconded by Katie Cornman. 

The board also voted to approve the hiring of an additional 
academic counselor for the Middle School of Piedmont and 
an additional academic counselor at Piedmont High School.


















